BLACKFRIARS CHAMBERS FLEXIBLE WORKING POLICY
Chambers is committed assisting members with diverse commitments and lifestyles can continue to maintain and develop their practice. Chambers does not adopt a global policy but each member of Chambers is given the opportunity to adjust their practice in consultation with the Senior Clerk to what will work for them. This may mean working from home or only working a certain number of days, though it will still be that member’s responsibility to have in place systems to operate their practice efficiently e.g. collecting and deliver papers.
If a member wants to request a career break then this must be made in writing to the Head of Chambers including the reasons and length of break requested. This will then be considered taking into account the reasons, length of break, ability for Chambers to manage the work and the financial impact on Chambers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All requests for flexible working will be considered whether for family, personal,  career or other reasons. Any adjustment to financial arrangements in respect of rent, clerking, or other chambers’ fees, must be agreed with both the Head of Chambers and Senior Clerk.
This policy was implemented on 8th April 2016 and will be reviewed by the end of April 2018.
